


 

 

 

 

Dear Early Bird Saver,  

It is time for our annual coloring contest!  Color the picture on the other side 
of this page and return it to the Cogswell Dr. branch by December 20th or 
by email your picture & info to: mail@harborlightcu.org . 

You could win a giant Christmas stocking filled with toys!  A random 
drawing will be held on December 22nd .  You do not have to be present to 
win. Both a girl and a boy will be selected in ages 2-6 and in ages 7-12.   

Have a wonderful Holiday season! 

       Your friends at HarborLight Credit Union 
         harborlightcu.org  
 

 

 

 

Name _________________________________  Boy or Girl___________ 

Age ____________    Phone # __________________________________ 

Parent’s Name _______________________________________________ 

 

 

Connect with us on: 

  

mailto:mail@harborlightcu.org
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